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Don't expense Stock Options! 

Chairman Robert H. Herz, 

Letter of Comment No: Itf3 
File Reference: 1102-100 

I'm strongly urging you not to expense the stock option granted by the US 
companies. 

Stock options became a vital part of our economy and present day business 
culture. In the environment of political uncertainly and potential 
economic turmoils to so dramatically change of one of the pillars of our 
culture and economy can have huge ramifications! I believe we have enough 
to focus on as it is with the war on terror and the need to bolster the 
economic growth without coming up with new issues that may seriously impede 
the recovery! 

AS a voter, this will be one of the most important issues that will drive 
my vote in this election season! 

On a personal note, I wouldn't be owning a house I'm in now, had it not 
been for the options! 

Thank you, 
Tanya Vasilev 

Tanya Vasilev 
HR IT -- Business Process Integration Group 

Phone: 408-525-5912 
tvasilev@cisco.com 


